
 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

 

In light of Boris Johnson’s announcement this evening about the closure of schools to 
pupils other than those who are considered vulnerable and those of critical workers, all 
DGAT schools will be effectively closed tomorrow (Tuesday 5 January); this is to 
enable staff to safely organise both the in school provision and the remote learning. 
 

As Minchinhampton we are asking you, the parents, to do everything you can to find 
alternative provision for tomorrow. If however you are a critical key worker and you 
have no other means of childcare, we will provide childcare for your child. Please 
contact us on the school admin email admin@minchschool.net if you require this 
before start of school tomorrow morning. 
 

We fully appreciate that this will cause great inconvenience but we had no prior 
warning that this was to happen. 
 

We will communicate promptly with you in the morning to explain the situation further.  
 
We appreciate your support at this time 

 
Yours sincerely 

Mr Moss 
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